
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

AND 
CONTINUANCE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

OF THE PLANNING AND HOUSING COMMISSION  
 

Notice is hereby given that the Planning and Housing Commission meeting scheduled to 
convene Monday, March 23, 2020 has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Planning and Housing Commission will be held at 6:00 p.m. 
on Monday, April 6, 2020, in the Council Chambers of Corona City Hall, 400 South Vicentia 
Avenue, Corona, California. 
 
Notice is further given that the following public hearing originally scheduled for the 
Planning and Housing Commission meeting of March 23, 2020 has been continued to the 
next regular meeting on Monday, April 6, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in accordance with Government 
Code Section 54955.1: 
 

PM 37588 - Parcel Map application to subdivide 2.48 acres into two parcels for single 
family residential purposes in the R-1-7.2 zone (Single Family Residential, 7,200 
square foot minimum lot size) generally located southwest of Foothill Parkway on the 
south side of Trudy Way.    

 
Sylvia Edwards 
City Clerk 
 
Dated: March 16, 2020 
 
AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING OF NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND CONTINUANCE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
I, Sylvia Edwards, City Clerk, declare as follows: 
 
That I am the City Clerk of the City of Corona, and that a copy of said Cancellation 
Notice/Continuance of Public Hearing is posted at a conspicuous place near the door of the 
room at which said meeting is held. 
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. 
 
Executed on March 16, 2020. 
 
_/S/____________________________________ 
Sylvia Edwards 
City Clerk 


